TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING
MARCH 11, 2002

PRESENT: Chairman Tenney, Selectman Dave Penny and Sherry Miller.
6:30 p.m. Meeting called to order -

6:30 p.m. Bob Flanders / Peter Moore

Mr. Flanders met with the Selectmen to discuss the procedure to be used on Thursday
night. Peter Moore stated that the Conservation Commission did not get the LCHIP grant
that they were hoping for and as a result they would like to amend their warrant article #3
to increase the amount to be raised from taxes from $20,000 to $40,000. The Selectmen
agreed to continue to support the article. However, Mr. Flanders would like Town
Council notified to be sure that a 50% increase is permissible.

The Selectmen reviewed a letter received from the Office of State Planning addressing
questions about the ramifications of demolition of the Aiken House. The Selectmen will
put this letter with the Town Report for public review.

Minutes of March 4, 2002 reviewed and approved.

The next Selectmen’s meeting will be March 18, 2002 at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,




